
 
 

 

Century Trunk Line Unit 1  

Construction Notice 
The Los Angeles Department of Water and Power 
(LADWP) will begin construction to replace a water 
pipeline currently located under Century Blvd. The 
current pipeline was installed in 1937 and is operating 
past its useful service life. The new pipeline will be 
located primarily on 98th Street.  
 
Construction will begin in November 2019 and will be 
completed by mid-2021. To reduce the impact to the 
community, construction will be divided into multiple 
stages, starting with Construction Sequence 1 below.  
 
98th Street will be converted to a one-way street.  
• The east bound lane(s) between Vicksburg Ave. 

and Bellanca Ave. will be closed to traffic.  
• Traffic will be reduced to one lane in the westbound 

direction. 
• Lanes will be re-striped. 
• Parking will be restricted during construction.  
 
 
 

• Temporary No Parking/Tow-Away signs will be 
posted as needed.  

• Driveways will remain open at all times, except 
when construction is occurring at the specific 
driveway location.  

• For properties with multiple driveways, only one 
driveway may be closed at a time. 

• Consult with On-site Construction Manager Kevin 
Del Toro (contact info below) to coordinate 
deliveries and other business needs. 

 
When work approaches the intersections of 98th St. and 
Vickburg Ave, Avion Dr. and Bellanca Ave., 
temporary traffic control measures will be implemented. 
This may include:  
• Reduced lanes of traffic 
• Limited turn access 
• At the end of each work day, traffic control 

measures will be removed 
 
 

On-site Construction Manager: Kevin Del Toro | 213.792.6159  | Kevin.DelToro@ladwp.com 
Project Manager: Annette Flores | 213-367-0827 | annette.flores @ladwp.com 
Associate Project Manager: Mary Olmos | 213-367-4475 | mary.olmos@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: Deborah Hong | 213-367-5204 | deborah.hong@ladwp.com 
 

For schedule updates, visit ladwp.com/CenturyTrunkLine 

 

Construction Sequence 1: November 2019 – February 2020 
 


